From: Kathy Smith

Sent: Thursday, October 7, 2021 9:42 PM

To: csc <csc@london.ca>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Support for John Fyfe-Millar Ward 13

I consent to have this email placed on the public agenda where it will become part of the public record and will be made available electronically through the City of London's internet website.

To Whom It May Concern

I'm a long time resident in downtown London and I'm very active in the community. For many years, I've noted how John Fyfe-Millar is supportive of both resident and business efforts and in particular, my own community projects at Museum London and the London Public Library.

When John lost the last Ward 13 election (by a very slim margin) he remained active and committed to downtown community-building efforts. He didn't back off. He dug deeper. Many people get active around election time but they become less visible and responsive when the campaigns are over. Not John. He is out here.

All. The. Time.

We need engaged, competent, knowledgeable and experienced representation as soon as possible. John has all of those attributes. We have started a grassroots Neighbours Network for the downtown community and John has been very supportive and helpful. We need to continue the momentum.

Please vote to nominate John to the vacant seat.

Yours sincerely
Kathy Smith
Ward 13 Downtown Resident